
P.O. Box 329 
Middleboro, Mass. 02346 

December 13, 1999 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

It's with pleasure that I can confirm your reception of 
WVI3F on December 4, 1999. I was especially impressed with 
your thorough DX report. All too often I get DX reports 
which are vague and lack detail. Yours' is certainly not 
that! 

WVI3F first signed on about 5 years ago and operates 
with 1000 watts nondirectionally into a 97 foot tower in 
North Middleboro. We have been airing the Massachusetts 
Reading Network for approximately 2 years with great 
listenership in both Massachusetts but also Rhose Island. 
To our knowledge, we are only the second station in the 
country to air a Reading Service full-time. 

Once again, thanks for your report and I hope you'll 
try to listen to WVBF again in the future. 

Sincep_-ely, 

Steven Callahan 
Owner 


